
COLLEGE STUDENTS 
Our “College Connection” would like to keep in touch 

with you while you are away in college. 
   Freshmen; please include a photo we can use for the bulletin board. 
   Present students; please be sure to updated your information. 

Please complete this information form by August 22, 2021, so that we can begin our connection. 
 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
College attending:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
College Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
College Student email address:   
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Year in College:  ________________ Major:  _________________________________________ 
 
 
Date you leave for college:  _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Birthday:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Cookie or treat you would enjoy____________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

Please return this form with a current photo of you to the church office, 
or 

contact Susan Herron at 428-1303, or  
email her at fsherron@comcast.net  

mailto:fsherron@comcast.net

